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Investor Notice 
27 September, 2017 

 

 

Lansdowne Developed Markets Master Fund Limited  

Lansdowne Developed Markets Fund Limited  

 
The board of the Lansdowne Developed Markets Fund Limited announced that Charles Woolnough has been 
appointed as a director, with effect from 2 October, 2017. 

The board of Lansdowne Developed Markets Fund Limited will now comprise; Georges Gagnebin, Johannes 
Niederhauser, Steven Heinz and Charles Woolnough. 

Mr Woolnough has also been appointed as a director of Lansdowne Developed Markets Master Fund Limited. 

 

Charles Woolnough 

Mr Charles Woolnough (British) was, until 2013, a senior member of Credit Suisse's European prime brokerage 
division with responsibility for relationships with some of the firm's largest alternative investment fund clients. 
Before his move into prime brokerage, he was EMEA Head of Sales for Credit Suisse Prime Fund Services. 
Previous roles included, Managing Director of ABN AMRO Fund Services in the UK and Co-Head of European 
Sales and Relationship Management. Mr Woolnough was a long standing member of AIMA's Alternative 
Investment Research Committee and he was most recently a steering committee member for AIMA's Revised 
Guide to Sound Practices for Hedge Fund Valuation.  

Mr Woolnough holds a degree in Business Law, a Masters Degree in Business Administration, is a Certified 
Investment Fund Director and a resident of the Isle of Man. 

 
 

We are also pleased to inform you that updated offering documents are now available on our website. 

https://www.lansdownepartners.com/download-centre/offering-memorandum/  

 

Enquiries: 

Telephone:  + 44 (0) 20 7290 5500  

Email:  info@lansdownepartners.com 

 
 


